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2021-22 Term Plans 
By SK Ed Fodrea KTC 
Grand Commander 

Greetings Sir Knights! 
As we get back into a regular rhythm of knight life, we are 

glad to be able to travel, meet together with friends and have 
some fellowship with our fraters.  

The first formal reception for REGC Edward E Fodrea will be 
held at Fort Wayne on July 31st. There will be a cash bar beginning 
at 5:30 PM with dinner to follow. We will be joined by companions 
of the Royal Arch to honor MEGHP Steven A Maxwell. We are look-
ing forward to seeing you there. Please contact Fort Wayne Com-
mandery #4 c/o Mike Doxsee PO Box 10577 Fort Wayne 46853 by 
July 5th.  

We have an incredible opportunity to be a part of the ex-
emplification of the Order of the Temple to be held in period cos-
tume by our very own Levant Preceptory at the Old Fort in Fort 
Wayne on August 7th. Dinner will be available at 5 PM with orders 
to follow. There will be a program for the ladies after dinner. RSVP 
to Fort Wayne Commandery #4 c/o Mike Doxsee PO Box 10577 
Fort Wayne 46853.  

Our Templar Year will be exciting as we gather together to 
witness the various orders during inspection tours. Please refer to 
the calendar on the Grand Commandery website at Indianak-
nightstemplar.org for more information. 
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Plans are coming together for the winter meeting and New-
by Avery Banquet to be held at the Convention Center in Muncie, 
Indiana on January 15th, 2022. A basket auction is planned during 
the event. Watch for more details to come.  

What about the bus trip? Yes! After 2 years of disap-
pointing cancellations, we are again in the process of planning a 
bus trip. The trip will meet in Indianapolis on April 12, and return-
ing to Indianapolis April 17th. Watch for flyers and information. 
Monica Peterson is again the contact for this trip. Thanks Monica!   

Finally, Grand Conclave will be held April 28th through April 
30th. The particulars are being discussed and more firm dates will 
be available as our Templar Year progresses.  

The Grand Officers and I are looking forward to having a 
GREAT Templar year with all of you. We anticipate a year of learn-
ing, mistakes, more learning, fellowship and great FUN! We hope 
you will join us when and where you can.   

FORT WAYNE — Sir Knights of Battalions 2 and 3 form an honor guard to 
assist in the dedication of a permanent replica of the Vietnam Wall, lo-
cated at the Veterans National Memorial and Museum in Fort Wayne. 


